ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2020/13 21.11.2020

To,

Shri P.K. Purwar,

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Holding lunch hour demonstrations on 25-11-2020, protesting against freezing of IDA — reg.

Ref: - DPE letter no.W-02/0039/2017-DPE(WC)-GL-XVI/20 dated 19" November, 2020.
We wish to bring the following to your kind notice, for favour of information and necessary action.

The government, vide letter number cited under reference, has ordered to freeze the IDA of the
employees of the Central Public Sector Enterprises, that has become due from 01.10.2020 and also
the IDA that will become from 01.01.2021 and 01.04.2021. Further, it is also mentioned in the
above cited letter that, no arrears for the period from 01.07.2021, till 30.06.2021, shall be paid.

The decision of the government, to freeze the IDA of the Public Sector employees is highly
deplorable. It is an unfair labour practice, hitting the Public Sector employees below the belt. We
demand that the DPE order cited under reference, should be withdrawn forthwith.

To express our protest to this anti-labour decision of the government, the Executives and Non-
Executives of BSNL will organise lunch hour demonstrations on 25.11.2020. This is for your kind
information and for appropriate action.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Com. P. Abhimanyu

Convenor.
Mobile N0:9868231113

Copy to: (1) Ms. Shashi Negi, Chief Labour Commissioner (Central), Shram Shakti Bhawan, Rafi Marg, New Delhi-110 001
(2) Shri Sailesh, Secretary, Department of Public Enterprises, Lodi Estate, CGO Complex, Lodi Colony, New Delhi -110003
(3) Shri Anshu Prakash, Secretary, Telecom, DoT, Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi- 110001
(4) Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, H.C. Mathur Lane, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001
(5) Shri A.M. Gupta, Sr.GM(SR), BSNL C.0., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, H.C. Mathur Lane, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001



